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 Tuesday 12th November, 2024 
Dear Families,  
 
 

Thakeham Anti-Bullying Week -  Monday 18th to Friday 22nd  November 
 
 

This week is the national Anti-Bullying Week. So that we can give it the attention it deserves, we will 
actually be devoting next week to this important theme. This year, the national focus will be, ‘respect’.  
 
Across the school, we will be doing various activities. I have highlighted them below.  
 
1] Monday 18th, we will be holding a special assembly looking at why we should respect one another 
and the vital link this has to combatting bullying.  
 
2] All classes will be completing various lessons about anti-bullying across the week in years EYFS 
through to Year 6.  
 
3] We will be holding a poster competition (details to follow). Children will be asked to make a poster 
about the theme of ‘respect’. We will then pick a winning poster. This will be made into a vinyl decal 
which will be put on permanent display in school.  
 
4] Friday 22nd will be a MUFTI day with a dual theme. Children will be asked to bring in bottles for the 
bottle tombola for the FOTs Christmas Fayre. Then, if you are willing and able, a contribution of £1. 
This £1 will be put into a fund for the School Council. The pupils on the School Council will then use 
whatever is accrued to buy something for the children linked to the theme of respect.  
 
Thank you for your support with making sure anti-bullying week is valued. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Mr McDonald 
Headteacher 
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